CLASSROOM NEWS

Ms. Lisa's

January 2018

General Information

Welcome to 2018! I hope that you have all enjoyed the holiday season and are ready to get back into a regular routine once again.

In Preschool this month, the children will engage in activities/lessons centering around winter animals, our five senses, nursery rhymes and musical instruments. Our number is 5 and our shape is star so be sure to reinforce these concepts at home. The children will learn about kindness and sharing this month as well. What a nice way to start 2018!

Please feel free to contact me for any reason; lglaser@ctfarms.org or 9089648544.:)

Family Project

This month each family was asked to dress up a snow person. Everything you need to start this project was sent home in your child's folder before our break.

Please return projects by 1/4 or 1/5.





Gathering Time

- Attendance
- Flag Salute
- Music & Movement
- Calendar & weather
- Daily Story Time
- #5 and star shape



This Month's Themes

- Winter Animals
 - Five Senses
- Nursery Rhymes Musical Instruments/
- Groundhog Day

Reminders

- Guest readers are always welcome!
- Practice "catching your cough in your elbow" with your child.

